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October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 

Extended Project Qualification Visit Day 
Manchester University, Tuesday 5th November 2019 

 
We have reserved places on the above study course for those planning to enter for the 
Extended Project Qualification in 2020.  The course will act as an introduction to the 
University Library, which students are allowed to use when carrying out their EPQs, and will 
give training in vital research skills.  Students in previous years have found this event very 
useful, not only for EPQ but also for their wider studies. 
 
The Visit Day will last from 9.45am to c 3.00pm.  There will be no cost for attending but 
students will have to make their own travel arrangements to and from the Manchester 
University campus. May I take the opportunity to remind parents and students that the 
School’s position is that under no circumstances may students give lifts to other students and 
that parents should consult their own insurers about cover for any school use by their 
son/daughter. They will be accompanied on the trip by two members of staff. 
 
The students will be allowed to visit cafes and shops around the campus at lunchtime or they 
may bring a packed lunch. If possible, they should also bring a data stick and a form of 
student ID. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Rumboldt 
Head of Academic Enrichment 
 


